
     FUNDING -- PUBLIC WORKS
     (Request sent to 46 vendors)

     RFB #22-0004   S/C #Pending
Engineer's Estimate: $606,117.00 Pbx Corporation PCi Roads LLC
Bridge Improvements (B504) 801-E-1300; 
Bridge on 151st Street West between 85th and 
93rd Streets North

$464,938.65 $1,024,511.80

Bid Bond Yes Yes
Acknowledge Addendum Yes Yes

No Bids L & M Contractors, Inc. Unruh Excavating 

BOCC APPROVAL FEBRUARY 23, 2022

February 16, 2022

1.  BRIDGE IMPROVEMENTS (B504) -- PUBLIC WORKS

(7 Items)

ITEMS REQUIRING BOCC APPROVAL

On the recommendation of Lee Barrier, on behalf of Public Works, Anna Meyerhoff-Cole moved to accept the low bid from Pbx 
Corporation in the amount of $464,938.65. Russell Leeds seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.

Sedgwick County CIP Project B504 consists of repair work to a bridge originally constructed in 1966, located on 151st Street West 
between 85th and 93rd Streets North. The bridge is structurally deficient with a sufficiency rating of 36.7 out of 100. This is only one (1) 
of two (2) bridges that provides a crossing over the Arkansas River in northwest Sedgwick County. This project will limit closure time 
and provide continued safe use of this route without the need to fully reconstruct the bridge.

Questions and Answers

Tim Myers: Has Pbx Corporation done work for us in the past?

Lynn Packer: Pbx Corporation I believe has done work for us but it has been probably twenty or so years since then. They are out of 
Oklahoma and typically do work in that area and southeast Kansas. They come up here when we are short on contractors or when work 
down there is limited. 
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